[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello all! We are excited about the upcoming school year at Indian Hills Elementary. We would love for our new students and their parents/guardians to have the opportunity to visit IHE in order to tour the building and answer any questions you might have. I have created a google form for you to fill out to provide information regarding when you would like to take a tour of the building. The link to the tour form will be available through this notification, class dojo, Facebook(Indian Hills Elementary-NLRSD), and in the documents section of the IHE website(https://www.nlrsd.org/o/indian-hills-elementary). The tours will be set up in 30 minute intervals on Thursday and Friday, August 20 & 21, 2020, from 9:00 am to 11:00 am. The google form will also provide information/safety precautions for the tour. If you have any questions, please contact Joe Brown, assistant principal, at 501-835-5622. https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQksFfZ7xLHwwA6NfyAzOK6ZNr9v4nR_sZSFcQpNznSQuUJA/viewform?usp=sf_link
